
Parents aƩending a parent educaƟonal  

meeƟng at California elementary.  

Below parents receiving their bag of 
groceries aŌer educaƟonal meeƟng at 
Valinda School of Academics. 

 
 
 

Holidays Kindness Fills Hearts! 

Helping Hands Newsletter  
Volume 7, Quarter 4 

www.nhcg.org donate button 
PayPal 

New Horizons Caregivers Group  
“We Care and We Give” 

Happy kids picking toys donated by 
Assemblymember Ian Calderon 
Majority Leader, 57 District from a 
toy drive held for the third year 
and donated to New Horizons.  
Thank You! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

New Horizons Main Events: 

1. Monthly Food DistribuƟons 

2. Backpack DistribuƟon 

3. Thanksgiving DistribuƟon 

4. Homeless Awareness Month 
Food Drive in November 

5. Adopt A Family for  Christmas 

6. Toy IncenƟves to 8 schools 
twice a year. 

7. Cereal Drive in April 

 

New Horizons, 3129 Hacienda Blvd., #809 
Hacienda Hts., CA 91745 

Donna Lemaster, Executive Director 
626-961-4327 Office 626-941-8100 Cell 

Please consider: 
1. Donating School Supplies and Backpacks. 

2. Breakfast items for summer. 
3. Make a cash donation to the address above. 

4. Gift Cards. 

Thank You! 

Supervisors Hilda L. Solis and 
Janice Hahn for donaƟng  Turkey’s 
with all the trimming.   

Hot Topic and Torrid LLC  for an-
other successful year of the adopt 
a family program. 

During Thanksgiving 456 low-
income families received turkeys 
and grocery items and 331 families 
in need  received Christmas pre-
sents, giŌ cards, clothing and gro-
cery items worth over $400. 







 


